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January 28, 2025 
10:00 A.M. 

State Capitol, Room 430 
 

H.B. 543 
RELATING TO LICENSE PLATES 

 
House Committee on Transportation 

 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports H.B. 543, which prohibits the 
operation of a motor vehicle with possession, purchase, installation, sale, offer for sale, 
or distribution of license plate flipping devices.  Establishes a $2,000 fine for each 
separate violation. 
 
The DOT supports this measure which prohibits the use of license plate flipping devices 
which will impact the automated enforcement program. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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